
 

Phone Conversation with Bill Vogel (Survival, Roosting, and Perching) 

May 3, 2018 
 
I spoke to Bill Vogel, Certified Wildlife Biologist with U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, on the telephone 
today regarding Jennifer Marriott’s email dated May 1, 2018. Bill confirmed that he had spoken with 
Jennifer. He stated how he interpreted survival, that the emphasis would be focused on nests and 
winter roosting sites where eagles huddle together for protection from the weather. Roosting sites are 
not the same as perching sites. He stated that the federal government does not protect perching sites. 
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